
 

On Friday 18th March 2022, we will be joining schools all over the 

country to support Comic Relief. This year it’s all about ‘You’. Yes, you. 

The people at home, in schools and on the ground, all doing our bit. So, 

this year, we would like you to express yourself by wearing something 

that shows who you are. Don’t forget your red nose too!  

 

If you can, please make a minimum donation of £1 via Parentpay which 

will then be sent to Comic Relief to support their great work. 

 

Thank you. 


